
 
 
 

 

 

3/15/2020 -- COVID-19 Update from Amy C. Sousa, CEO 

Based on Governor Baker's order, all Massachusetts schools--both public and 
private--must close to curb the spread COVID-19 until April 7, 2020. As a result, 
The Guild School will deliver alternative educational programming to residential 
students in The Guild's group homes beginning tomorrow, Monday, March 16, 
2020. Guild day students should remain home from Monday, March 16 through 
April 7, 2020. Guild educators will be in contact with families to provide home-
based, educational alternatives. 

All Guild educators and direct care staff should report to their assigned residential 
houses tomorrow, March 16, 2020. Guild administrative staff should report to 
work as scheduled to receive assignments. 
 
Amy C. Sousa 
Chief Executive Officer 
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